
 Sunsmart Policy 

In line with the Department of Education  

Sunsmart policy, all children at Carlton PS 

are to wear broad brimmed hats when ever 

they are outside during school hours in 

terms one and four. Children without hats 

will be required to play in designated   

shaded areas. Hats are available for      

purchase from the office for $10. 

Camp Australia Out of School Hours Care    

Program 

A reminder that our after school care program 

runs every day  from 3.15-6pm. The program               

co ordinator, Annalise, is available from 3pm 

in the Camp Australia room on the ground 

floor. She is very happy to talk to families who 

are interested in enrolling their children either 

for this year or next year.  

 
Once again, it’s really great to have everyone 

back for what I feel confident is going to be a 

terrific term. 
 

Warm regards, 

 

Julie Large        

Principal 

Welcome back to Term 4 

Term Four 2023 

Newsletter #1 

Dates to  

Remember 
 

Saturday  Oct 14th 

Referendum—Voting at Carlton 
Learning Precinct 

 

Monday Oct 23rd 

School Council meeting 3.30pm 

 

Monday Nov 6th 

Teacher’s day in lieu—no school 

 

Tuesday Nov 7th 

Melbourne Cup Day— no school 

 

Monday Nov 27th 

3.30 School Council meeting 

 

Friday Dec 1st  

Grade 6 graduation—time TBC 

 

Monday Dec 4th—Fri Dec15th 

Whole school swimming program 

 

Tuesday  Dec 19th 

Last Day of term 

 

Wednesday January 31st 2024 

First day of term 1 for Grade 1-6 
students 

 

Thursday February 1st 2024 

First day of term 1 for new prep 
students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Supervision 

Families are reminded that teachers are on duty before school from 8.45-9.00am      

and after school from 3.15 until 3.30pm. Children should not be  

unattended in the school grounds before or after these times. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We acknowledge Traditional Owners of Country and recognise their           
continuing connection to land, waters & community  
and pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging. 

Carlton Primary School Newsletter 
 

Carlton Primary School is a partner in the Carlton Learning Precinct 

Supporting children and their families to succeed in life 

It was great to see everyone back at 

school last week, getting reacquainted  

with friends and transitioning smoothly  

into clearly understood learning routines.  

We certainly finished off the term with a 

jam packed  week and I have included 

some photos from those end of term     

activities on the next page. 

 

We are expecting another really productive 

and busy term as your children build on the 

great learning that they have achieved 

throughout the year so far. Fourth term 

also includes excursions, inter school 

sports, a number of special events for our 

grade 6 students and our swimming      

program in December.                            

Lots to look forward to! 

 

Attendance 

Thank you to those parents and carers 

who ensure that their children are at school   

every day. We have many, many children 

with great attendance, but unfortunately  

we still have too many children who miss 

school too often, or arrive at school after 

9am. We are keen to work with families to 

change poor attendance patterns as we 

know that this significantly impacts        

children’s learning outcomes. Getting your 

children to school, on time, every day, is 

the best things that you can do to support 

your child’s learning and future success. 

 

These children who attended 

school every day in term 3:- 

Hekmat, Yerufael,Pema, Nandu, 

Ibsa, Lawrie, Juan Martin, Munir, 

Ekram, Salma, Barwaqo, Chinsana, 

Fraoli, Jason, Rayan, Ameera,    

Maryam, Thu, Vera, Kemmi,         

Mohamed Sheikh, Siham 

All of these children received a book 

of their choice for their efforts. 



Some snaps from the last week of term three! 

What a busy week we had to finish off last term! House sports, Carlton’s Got talent, Geography 

Showcase for the 4-6 classes. Here are a few memories. 
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